
Twin Valley Roundtable
December 10th, 2020



Welcome to Roundtable
• Rename your Zoom ID to include and Adult, 

Scout, or WEBELOS

– (ex. Adult - T900, WEBLOS - P916, Scout – T939)


• Contact me: 

– Peter Zischka, Scout BSA Roundtable Commissioner

– zischkap@Hotmail.com



Scouting for Food a Success!!!!!!!!!
• Twin Valley helped collect 5,570 pounds of food and 

raised $4,577.00

– Council totals were 49,546 pounds and $22,945.00


• This benefited the Alameda County Community Food 
Bank.


• But most importantly, the parent drivers who stepped 
up to help us on the day of event. 



Twin Valley District Fundraiser
• Date: Tuesday, December 15th

• Time: 7:00-8:15pm

• Price: $150

• Includes:


– 3 bottles of Retzlaff wine

– Wine expert lead Zoom tasting

Register Flyer to share



Time to Recharter
• Packets already delivered to your units

• Packet drop off


– St Charles Borromeo (Livermore), December 5    11PM - 2PM

– YLTC before Dec 11th



Twin Valley Scouting during “Stay at Home”
• In accordance with the December 3, 2020 California Regional Stay Home 

Order, the Golden Gate Area Council will cease all in-person council and 
district scouting meetings, events, activities and camping trips.


• Effective immediately, all Council camps and service centers are closed 
to visitors.


• Considering the current increase of COVID cases and the triggering of 
the Order, GGAC recommends no in-person unit meetings or activities.



Silver Beaver Nominations
• The highest award a council can bestow upon a 

volunteer.

• The nominees are considered in three main areas:


– record of service in the Boy Scouts of America
– the nominee’s standing in the community, and other fields 

exclusive of Scouting
– and record of noteworthy service of exceptional character 

to youth within the territory under the jurisdiction of the 
council

• Contact Phil Weiss for more info: 		
Phil.Weiss.email@gmail.com



Empires
Distanced Camporee 

Videos due by Dec. 20
Patrol Registration

https://forms.gle/RdazdytDSnDKX7M58

Patrol Roster

https://drive.google.com/file/d/
16jGhptBbuqMe-JfAhsIzDj7USc6bHfZZ/view?
usp=sharing



Twin Valley’s First Female Eagle Scout
• On October 30, 2020 Lauren Swenson-

Lennox successfully completed her Eagle 
Scout Board of Review


• Lauren is the first female Eagle Scout in the 
Twin Valley


• She is a founding member of Troop 998G 

• For her Eagle Scout community project, 

Lauren led a team in building a pair of 
benches for the Hart Middle School PE 
department




CLOSING
• Next Roundtable: January 14th


• Presentation on Scoutbook


